
Approved - Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes 

Bartley House, 4 North Lowell Rd, Windham NH 

September 21, 2015 

 

 

 

Mark Lucas called the meeting to order at 7 pm. 

 

Present:  Mark Lucas, Fred Connarn, Dave Curto.  Jason Gill arrived at 7:15 pm.  Also present 

was Cheryl Haas, Recreation Coordinator. 

 

Excused:  Alberto Chang 

 

 

This meeting was a budget workshop for the 2016 proposed Recreation budget.  There was a 

discussion about the budget items as well as Special Projects.  The Committee felt that video 

cameras were a high priority.  Also discussed was Wonderland Playground, the surfacing of the 

tot lot at Griffin Park, irrigation at Nashua Rd, irrigation in the front of Griffin Park, the swale in 

the rear of Griffin Park. 

 

Jason Gill made a motion to adjourn at 8:37 pm, seconded by Mark Lucas, the vote carried 4-0. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Cheryl Haas 

Recreation Coordinator 


